
The London Legacy Development 
Corporation (LLDC) wants your thoughts 
on the planning application that can 
be found online by searching: “MSG 
SPHERE PLANNING APPLICATION LLDC”

The deadline for responses is  
28 June 2019.

LLDC will be hosting a drop-in session where 
you can share your thoughts and understand 
more about the proposal and planning 
application process. 

This event will take place on:  
5 June 2019 (4 - 8.30pm) 

at: St Paul and St James Church 
65 Maryland Road, E15 1JL

The event will be structured as follows: 

•	 4 - 6pm – Drop-in session

•	 6.30 - 8.30pm – Presentation and questions/ 
group discussions

These images have 
been provided by 
the applicant as 
part of the planning 
application. LLDC has 
not been involved 
in the creation or is 
responsible for the 
content therein. 

HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE MSG SPHERE


